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I am against House Bill 2025 and the new amendment. It hurts the common working 

person. It hurts small business. The Oregon government has shown that it is unable 

to manage our tax dollars with any kind of competency. They seem hell bent on 

heaping more and more tax burden upon the tax paying citizens of this once great 

state. All the while lining their own pockets and furthering their own agendas.   My 

great grandparents moved here with my grandparents, mom & aunt in 1940. As a 

family we are proud of what we have built.  We have contributed to our town, county 

and state. Now I am ashamed to say that I even live here.  I certainly don't think that 

heaping more tax burdens upon my children and grandchildren will benefit them in 

anyway.  It would certainly be a welcome change for the Oregon government would 

start working for those who've contributed to the betterment of this state, instead of 

the illegals, blood suckers & their own sick agendas.  


